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The Groundbreaking Ceremony for the new Alamo Elementary
School campus is scheduled for Wednesday, October 2, at
10:00 a.m. at 6100 N. Main in Baytown. View invitation here.

The public is invited to this event, which will include special
music from the Alamo Elementary Choir and a reception
following the ceremony.

Due to lack of parking at the site and traffic in the area, we ask
that everyone attending the ceremony park in the parking lot at
Second Baptist Church, 6227 N. Main Street. 

Beginning shortly after 9:15 a.m., the Goose Creek CISD
Transportation Department will shuttle people in air-conditioned
buses from the parking lot at Second Baptist Church to the site
of the ceremony. 

Buses will return to the parking lot after the ceremony and
reception. The safety of those who are attending is important;
therefore, we ask that you help us by complying with these safety
measures.

Goose Creek CISD thanks Second Baptist Church for its
generosity in volunteering the parking area to help us provide
safe transportation for all attendees.
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